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Walter, Penny

Subject: FW: 8.5.1   2024/2025 Budget Information Update [GPC2023-0605]

Dear Secretary of the Board of Police Commissioners, 
 
City Council, at its Regular Business meeting held on August 30, 2023 considered the above matter 
and resolved, in part: 
 

That City Council submit a request to the Board of Police Commissioners that the Saskatoon 
Police Service budget be submitted earlier than the typical process in order to align with 
Governance and Priorities Committee's process for budget preparations, and in order to be 
incorporated into civic administration’s options. 

 
Corresponding information can be found here.  
 
Shellie Bryant 
Deputy City Clerk – Director, Legislative Services, City Clerk’s Office 
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If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information.  
Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments. 
 


